
NEWSLETTER
TERM 3, WEEK 10

30 September 2022

WEEK 10
Thank you everyone for all your hard work this term, especially as we battled the winter bugs.  

Enjoy the holidays, and we will see you back on Monday 17th October.  Don't forget - Country Day on
Friday 21st October, and camps the first week in November.

People of the
Week

-Abby and her team for the amazing
job they did at the school disco. A real

night to remember!
-All the students that performed in the

MGK Talent Show. 
You are all stars!




-Miss B for all the work that went
into organising the school disco
and movie day. What amazing

events!
-Miss Condon for all the hard work

that went into organising the
school talent show. What an
awesome opportunity for our

tamariki!



DISCO
What an amazing evening children had at the Enchanted Forest disco. Fantastic decorations, delicious

food and brilliant dance moves by all... a huge thank you to the School Council for organising this event.
Thanks to Pat (Old School Coffee), Jena (Angus's mum), Lynda (Abby's mum) and Matarau School for the
lights. Lynda (Abby's mum) for helping to setup all day today. Simon (Angus's dad), Ali (Duncan's mum)
for the best parent dance moves!... A special and huge thanks to Trudi (Miss B) for the massive effort in

coordinating this event. What a memorable experience you have made for our kids!!!



We were amazed at the talent that our MGK students brought to the stage on Tuesday afternoon. Getting
up in front of an audience takes a lot of bravery, courage, and practice - well done to the students who

participated. 



Our place getters were... 



Senior category
1st - Sienna - highland dancing

2nd - Abby, Riley, and Ruby - dance
3rd - Quinn and Sam - dance



Junior category

1st - Georgia - dance 
2nd - Stellar - dance 

3rd - Frankie - hula hooping

TALENT QUEST



COUNTRY DAY

EFTPOS
Just a reminder that we are retiring our EFTPOS
machine at the end of Term 3.  From Term 4, all

transactions will be via cash or Kindo.  If you
would like assistance with your Kindo account,

please contact the office. 

POOL KEYS

FRIDAY, 21 OCTOBER

Country Day is coming soon on Friday, 21st October (end of week one).  
Everyone is welcome, so come and share the day with us.



We will be holding a cake auction (but there is no competition as there has been in previous
years).  The silent auction will run from 9am to 2pm - please bring your cakes before 9am.



Lambs and goats arrive between 8.30 and 9.00am for registration.  Judging will be held in the
morning, with prizegiving around 11am.  This prizegiving will also include the indoor exhibits.
Small pets and decorated calves register at 11.30, with judging for small pets and decorated

animals following registration, and prizegiving at the end of this section.
Non-decorated calves register from 12.30pm, with judging starting from 1pm.  Prizegiving is

expected to be around 2pm, with the cake auction results at the start of this prizegiving.



Indoor exhibit judging will be held after school on Thursday, 20th October, so please no parents in
classrooms at this time.



Refreshments will be available, so bring some cash.

Pool keys will be available for purchase in Term 4.  
Numbers are strictly limited, and keys will be
issued on a first come, first served basis.  The

cost will be $100 for the season, with $30 of this
being a bond refundable upon return of the key

before the end of Term 1 2023.
There is a discount available if you are able to

contribute towards the upkeep of the pool when
the caretaker is away.  Contact the office with

details of your availability if you are interested in
this.

ARRIVAL AT
SCHOOL REMINDER

Students are allowed at school from 8.15am each
day. This is for health and safety reasons as staff

are often not at school until this time. 
If students arrive earlier than 8.15am they are

sent to Ruru and parents are charged the
morning rate. 

Amelia who started in Korimako last Monday.  We're
sure you will love it here at Maungakaramea School!



Tenā koutou i ngā āhuatanga o te wā, 
Greetings to you all at this time



We are now at the end of what has been a very busy term. I hope students get an

opportunity to rest before beginning our final term. 



Term 4 is set to be a huge term. Week 1 we will be in Country Day prep, Week 3 will be
camps, then we have athletics, assessments and prizegiving. The term will fly by. 



Swimming Pool: 

We are getting our school pool fencing replaced early in Term 4. This will take about 2
weeks. 

At this stage the school pool will be open for community and student use from Monday 7th
November. 

We will advertise school keys early next term. 



Reminder- Classrooms 2023: 



We are currently beginning the process of looking at classes for 2023. We need information
from you to help us with how many classes we will have and what year levels will make up

those classes. 
If you have a preschool aged child, or know of any parents considering enrolling their child at

our school at any point in 2023, please contact the school office to let us know asap. 
If you know that you will be moving on to a new school in 2023, can you please contact the

office and let us know as well. 
If we can have this information by the end of Week 9 it would be greatly appreciated.

 
A Wellbeing quote: 

“The first wealth is health” Ralph Waldo Emerson



I roto i ngā mihi, With greetings



Simon Schuster
Tumuaki/Principal




IMPORTANT
DATES:
September:

30th - End of Term 3
October:

17th - Start of Term 4

THE 
FINAL 
WORD

SOPHY 
QUINN C
MADDY
JOSH
LAURA

GEORGIA
SARAH (21)

Country Day - Friday 21st October
Central Day - Thursday 3 November

Russell Camp (Kiwi) - 31st Oct to 4th Nov
Tangihua Camp (Kereru & Korimako) 

- 2nd to 4th November




